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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to inform all Maritime Training
Institutions (MTIls), Assessment Centers (ACs) and Seafarers that the Accreditation
Division (AD), STCW Office located at the MARINA Central Office will NOT be accepting
and processing applications for Accreditation of Instructors, Training Course Assessors and
Competency Assessors (IA) on 18-20 June 2025, to give way for the Evaluator's Calibration
for Accreditation of Instructors and Assessors.

Accepting of IA Applications will resume on 23 June 2025.

For further inquiries and concerns, you can reach the AD through their telephone number
(02) 8310-0348 or its official e-mail address at stcw_accre@marina.gov.ph

For information and guidance of all concerned.
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